

TIFFIN MOOSE FAMILY CENTER

Lodge No. 846 Chapter No. 1001



LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE - WOMEN OF THE MOOSE

1146 N. State Rt. 53 – Tiffin, Ohio 44883 Lodge Ph. 419-448-9271 Admin. Ph. 419-447-3471 E-Mail: lodge846@mooseunits.org Website: http://tinyurl.com/bj4el

Lodge Officers 2017-2018 Governor VACANT Past Governor Richard King Jr. Governor Vacant **Prelate** Vacant **Treasurer** Harry Lucius **Administrator** George Kimmet Sergeant of Arms Robert Lyman **Inner Guard Dave Martinez Outer Guard** Merv Lofton Sr.

1 yr. Trustee

Robert Lynch

2 yr. Trustee

Steve Steinmetz Sr.

3 yr. Trustee

Gerald Leis

Lodge 846

Meetings
Officer's

May 9 6:00pm
May 23 6:00pm

Membership
May 23 7:00pm

Legion
May 23 8:00pm

Officers
Jun 13 6:00pm
Jun 27 6:00pm

Membership
Jun 27 7:00pm

Legion
Jun 27 8:00pm

May/June



2017



Moose Dues Increase... at the April 2nd special meeting the breakdown of the \$35.00 men's renewal of dues was explained. The Moose International receives \$33.00 of the payment and the State Moose Association gets \$.70 cents every quarter, which totals \$2.80 per year. Doing the simple math, you will see that we (The Lodge) end up paying out \$.30 cents per male member. After more discussion, it was brought up and a motion made by a member and seconded, to raise the dues \$5.00, making the membership dues \$40.00 a year. This increase was voted in and will start on June 1, 2017.

Moose Special Meeting... about a loan was held on March 26th. This meeting with the membership raised many questions. We discussed the sewer plant behind the Lodge, city sewer, EPA rules, problems with the roof, as to repair or replace, and estimates for each one of these problems. As a result, it was decided before we move forward in getting a loan, we will have

another meeting in the future, after we have found out what costs will be involved with each of these problems.

Mo Jo Band... will be playing at the Moose Lodge on May 12 from 7-11pm. Come out and see Doc and the rest of the Band. You will notice that some of the members of the band were from a well-known group from this area that called themselves Rusty Vinyl. This evening will be open to the public to attend. Be there for a great night of entertainment.

Administrators Job... applications will be taken starting on May 1st. Get your resume around and deposit it in the suggestion box located next to the Administrator's Office. The new Board of Officers will be going through these applications and be completing interviews to determine who will be the best person for the position.

Lodge Hours

Mon – Wed 11am to 10pm Thurs.....11am to 11pm Friday.....11am to 12am Saturday...11am to 12am Sunday....8am to 6pm



Entertainment

May 12 7-11pm
Mo Jo Band (Rusty
Vinly)
May 27 7-11pm
Tim Holt Karaoke
June 15 6-8pm
Tim Holt
Music to Dine With
June 17 7-11pm
Tim Holt Karaoke

<u>District</u>

<u>Meeting</u>
Held in Clyde
<u>Officers</u>

May 21 11:30am
<u>Membership</u>

May 21 12:00pm

Red Cross Blood

<u>Dri∨e</u> June 19 12-6pm Aug 14 12-6pm **Public Welcome**

Posted: 5/2/2017

Election Results... Mark Mesnard withdrew his name for Trustee, so Gerald Leis won the 3 year position and Harry Lucius won the Treasurers position. Ed Wise defeated Robert Lyman for the Prelate position, and due to family issues, he resigned the title before being sworn in. There will be another election coming up to try and get a Governor, a Junior Governor and Prelate.



WOMEN OF THE MOOSE

NEWS

Tiffin WOTM NewsMay - June
2017

Posted: 5/2/2017

Women of the Moose Officers for the 2017-2018 Chapter Year are as follows:

Senior Regent: Sandy Mesnard
Junior Regent: Pam Depinet
Jr. Grad Regent: June Lee

Sec/Treasurer: Rosemary Bishop

Recorder: Pat Dotson

Dates to Remember

May 9: WOTM Chapter Meeting 7:00 pm May 23: WOTM Chapter Meeting 7:00 pm Jun 13: WOTM Chapter Meeting 7:00 pm Jun 27: WOTM Chapter Meeting 7:00 pm

Senior Regent - Sandy Mesnard:

Dear Co-workers.

As I sit here thinking about the past year and what the Chapter has accomplished, I realize it takes a lot of teamwork to make successes happen. First, thank you to Pam Depinet, June Lee, Alana Burton and Denise Burns for serving on the board. Secondly, thank you to Shirley Scherer, Guide and Nancy Thome, Assistant Guide. Thirdly, thank you to Kathy Parrish, Community Service Chair, Kathy Elchert, Membership Retention Chair, Jean Thompson, Sports and Activities Chair, Denise Szablewski, Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chair, Shirley Culver, Higher Degree Chair, Sue Heck, Audit Chair and all committee members. Last

but not least, I thank the "Friday Night Meatboard & 50/50 ticket sales team of Nancy Thome, June Lee, Marie Shuey and Marjorie Sours. If I forgot to thank someone, I apologize. It is because each of you were willing to volunteer your time that made the Chapter successful.

Although the Chapter did not earn the Award of Achievement from International, I feel we made many achievements. To name a few, we fulfilled our monetary donation commitments to the community, provided food to the FISH Pantry, paid our apportionment for the Centennial Project at Mooseheart/Moosehaven, installed Shirley Culver and Rosemary Bishop with the Red Stole and had a great Christmas Party for the children, with a visit from Santa.

At our April Activity Night meeting we recognized Nancy Thome as the co-worker volunteer of the year for 2016-2017, and we honored Marie Shuey for being a 40 year member of the chapter.

The new Board of Offices for 2017-2018 are as follows: Sandy Mesnard, Sr. Regent; Pam Depinet, Jr. Regent; Rosemary Bishop, Secretary-Treasurer and Pat Dotson, Recorder. These positions are a one year term. We will need a new Board of Officers next year so I ask each co-worker to get involved, come to the meetings and see what our Chapter is all about...who knows, you might meet some new friends and even have some fun.

We have a bulletin board with information about activities, including the meetings. Please check it out.

We had a very successful 2016-2017 and I hope we can have a better one this year. With everyone's help, this can happen.

Happy Spring and I hope to see you around the Lodge!

Sandy Mesnard, Sr. Regent

Thank You... from the Organizers of F.A.C.T. and Moose Lodge 846, to the many people that came out to their benefit held on April 8th. It was great to see so much support from the community. Also, thanks to the many volunteers for their time to make this benefit a success.

<u>Thank You...</u> to our Fish Fry crew headed up by Pam & Dave Depinet and Sandy & Mark Mesnard, along with all the others who helped out. We were real pleased at the outcome of these meals. We are considering doing some of these in the upcoming months.



Administrators Office

Mon – Wed.....11am to 10pm
Thurs......11am to 11pm
Friday......11am to 12am
Saturday.....11am to 12am
Sunday.....8am to 6pm

Lodge Hours

Kitchen Hours

Mon 5-9pm
Tues 5-9pm
Wed Closed
Thurs 5-9pm
Fri 5-9pm
Sat 5-9 pm
Last Ticket
8:45 pm
Sun 8am-1pm
Last Ticket
12:45 pm

Letter from the Acting Administrator

Dear Brothers & Sisters of The Moose,

As I walk around this lodge I see a place that our members can go and enjoy their time off with friends. I also see a place that some of our members stay away from for whatever reason. Our Lodge needs your help! We need every member if possible, to stop in and enjoy a meal or beverage at least once a month. This will help get us on the road to recovery. We are trying to move forward to get the lodge stable again, and we cannot do this on our own. It takes all of us to make this a happy lodge home. With approval of the board of officers, I have booked the Mo Jo Band for Friday May 12th. We will be trying things to make it better, but we need your support to make things happen around here. If you have any suggestions on what to do, **PLEASE**, let us know. This is your club and you can make it better if you try.

Fraternally Yours George Kimmet Acting Administrator

<u>Election of Officers...</u> was to take place on April 25th from 11am – 7pm. The list of candidates and what they ran for is as follows:

Governor: No Candidates Treasurer: Harry Lucius

Jr. Governor: No Candidates 3 Yr. Trustee: Gerald Leis

Mark Mesnard

Prelate: Robert W. Lyman

Edward Wise

We may have to have another election to see if we can get anyone to run for the offices that are vacant. Check the front page for new officers for the 2017-18 year.

Room Rentals...if you have a graduation to prepare for or a wedding to plan, why not consider renting room(s) at the Moose. For those big parties, you can choose from the Dance Floor and/or the Dining Room area to help you make plans. If you just need a smaller room for graduation or family gathering, and don't want the mess at home, or need more parking area, consider the Blue Room that has an entry from the front Lobby. If you want your party held outside you could choose the shelter house that has a stove, fridge, running water and a his and hers bathroom. Check with the Acting Administrator, George Kimmet or any bartender for further information.

<u>Thank You...</u> to the Women of the Moose for their monetary donation to the Lodge that was used for operational needs. They also went out and purchased some things that were wearing out from use in the kitchen. They also purchased some new things for the kitchen that we hadn't had previously.

<u>Ohio Lottery...</u> Machines are in the Social Quarters for you to try your luck at winning the <u>BIG ONE</u>. All of the major game tickets can be bought such as Power Ball, Super Lotto, Mega Millions, and Pick 5,4,3 and more! You can also enjoy KENO.



Moose Briefs



Thank You... to all of you that purchased tickets for the Reverse Raffle on April 1. This was a major fund raiser for the Lodge to generate extra income.

Thank you... to all the volunteers that made the evening run smooth. This includes all that worked that night and the couple months leading up to the raffle. A lot of time is invested in this event.

Thank you... to all of those who donated in any way to make this Raffle a success and they are as follows: Hancock Wood Electric and Prizm Propane of North Baltimore, Advance Auto Parts, Advertiser Tribune, Aimee Mongeau, Al's Carryout, Auto Zone, Bair Brothers, Ballreich Chips, Bauman Auto Group, Beerco, Bill Simonds, Bob Evans, Buffalo Wild Wings, Burger King, California Nails, Clinton heights Golf Course, Clinton Lake Campgrounds, Caldwell Bankers, Tri-Pro Realty, Coppus Motors, Courtesy Auto, Decker's Furniture, Dollar General, Dunkin Donuts, Ed & LeAnn Fritz, Ewalds Furniture, Fatheads Restaurant, First Choice Hair, Fort Ball Pizza, Frisch's, Jamie Wagner, Jean Thompson, Jeffrey Jewelry, Jerry Leis, Jim Seery, Jimmy Johns, John's Welding, Jolena Schubach-Miller D.C., Jolly's, Kathy Elchert, Kathy Parrish, Kuebler Shoes, Lee's Chicken, Lowes, Marie Shuey, Mary Shiley, McDonalds, Mike Blust, Monroe Muffler, Nancy Thome, Nature Trails Golf Course, NWO Beverage, Pit Stop, Pizza Hut, Ralph's Joy of Living, Reino's Pizza, Rock Run, Rural King, Seneca Daily News, Seneca Hills Golf Course, Shirley Guss, Steinmetz Signs & Graphics, Inc., TJ Willies, Threads, Tiffin Deluxe, Tiffin Hardware, Tin Lizzy, Wanda & Larry Hodges, Webster Industries, Wendy's and The Women of the Moose. I hope I didn't miss anyone. It's because of the People and Businesses for their generosity that made this event a success. Watch for Flyers in the Social Quarters for up to date specials and the Menu Board for updates on other meals.

May Birthday	June Birthdays	New Members	<u>Sponsors</u>
1 Scott A. Neeley 1 Dave Sussang	1 Beuton Babcock 1 Sonja Andersons	Brian King	Ray Deal
4 Lloyd Straub 13 Bud Huston	3 Robert Lynch 27 John Lynch	Re-Enroll	<u>Sponsors</u>
13 Margaret Kastner 16 George Kimmet 18 Diane Culver	,	Thomas Ferstler Kenny Welley	George Kimmet

May Anniversaries

- 3 Kathy & Dave Sussang5 DeAnn & Ed Fritz
- 21 Jessica & Anthony Wise
- 29 Phyllis & Ray Tittle

June Anniversaries s

- 3 Bonnie & Kevin Hohler
- 9 Linda & Jim White
- 25 Carolyn & Larry Laugherty



23 Jean Thompson

